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Hello, 

 

I strongly oppose sb 210. If it passes, thousands of Oregonians who would otherwise 

be able to vote will not be able to. Individuals with children, those who are sick, those 

who work low wage jobs and would not be able to take the time off to vote would not 

have a say in our future. Mail in voting is easy, convenient, and acts as a great 

equalizer in our voting process. While it may seem patriotic to stand in line for 5 

hours to make your voice heard, it is not worth the sacrifice of voting access. 


